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Box 172, AMF Postal Station
Montreal International Airport
mr"al, P-Qo

August 17, 1966

Dear Mr. Gerasimoff,

Thank-you for your letter of August 15, requesting information on the
Comet and Noea Section. Enclosed are copies of the forms used in this
section, including the negative search report form They should be self-
explanatory, but if you have emy difficulties, just let me know. I have

also enclosed copies of the last couple of "Bulletins"” issued by this section.
Please note the new postal address as above.
There is a nmew comet in the sky, around 9th or 10th magnitude ---
so it may be seen in small telescopes. I have no ephemeris yet, but it
should be in Herculis mear R.A. 18k, Dec. 15 to 20°N during the next week.
I may send out an ammouncement if it becomes much brighter.
Good observing,

Jim Low

P.S. Vhat equipment have you, if any. Biniculars, telescope?



	Page 1

